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Tree Trimming 
On Thursday, March 17, Johnson Tree Service will have a crew of 10-12 
workers in our Novela neighborhood to trim the oak trees which also 
might include some branch removal.   Prior to the upcoming tree 
trimming, they have asked that anything placed directly under 
trimmable tree canopies, such as vehicles and statuary, be temporarily 
relocated in advance for crew safety and damage prevention.  The 
contractor cannot move these items and cannot be responsible for 
damage to anything remaining in the work zone.  We recommend 
covering any lighting or irrigation that cannot be relocated.   
 
Novela Annual Meeting 
March 29, 2022 will be our Annual Meeting.  The 2nd notice has been 
sent out to all residents and is also located on our Novela Website. We 
have 3 individuals running for 3 open seats so there will be no election 
needed.  Your Board of Directors will be Chuck Becht, Mike Burke, Chris 
Carney, Jim Chorley,  and John Mealia.  Candidate Information sheets for 
the 3 individuals running for the open seats will be available on our 
Novela Website. 
The meeting can be attended in person at the RCC or on-line through Go 
To Meeting.  If you are unable to attend, we need you to complete and 
send in your proxy.  We must have a quorum of residents to hold the 
meeting.   
 
Novela Get-Together 
Our last Novela get-together in January was such a hit, the Board 
decided to hold another one on Sunday, April 3, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.  We 
will hold this one at the Risorsa cul-de-sac.  We ask that those that can 
attend bring an appetizer or dessert to share as well as your own drink.  
We will provide tables, plates, napkins and utensils.  Look forward to 
seeing you there.   
 
Novela Board of Directors:  Judy Longman, Mike Burke, Kathy Ausley, 
Chris Carney and Jim Chorley 


